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Comments: Dear Slater Turner and the Ochoco National Forest,

 

I am writing in support of the Lemon Gulch trail network in the Ochoco National Forest. As a mountain biker,

living in Bend, I am very excited to see a proposal like this in Central Oregon.

 

Taking into account other factors such as ecological impacts, I believe alternative 6 represents the best

compromise presented, outside of the full 52 mile build.

 

Mountain bike tourism has been shown time and again to be a valuable addition to local economies.   I think it

provides a healthy fun way to spend time with family and friends outside.

 

?Thank you for your consideration.


